OFFCAMPUS

STUDENT AFFAIRS

Melodye’s
Farewell
Celebration

Let’s show her our gratitude for
supporting the students at Pacific
University for the past 10 years!

Come Join Us!
Come wish Melodye farewell and good luck in her new role at

Willamette University. She will be greatly missed.

Appetizers will be provided. Everyone is welcome to purchase

additional food and beverage at their own expense.

URBAN DECANTER | FOREST GROVE, OR

Friday | 4 - 5:30 p.m.
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